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 The Office Bearers/ Central Committee Members/ State Committee Chiefs 

  A.I.B.R.F 

 

 

Dear Sir 

 

                              Re: Pension Scheme Data 

                              Re: Creation of Data Bank in AIBRF 

 

During deliberations in various meetings, it was felt that AIBRF should take steps to create reliable and authentic 

data bank on pension fund and related provisions in pension scheme. 

 

2. Accordingly, Central Office has initiated certain steps to collect relevant information/ data from various sources 

on the subject so as to add force and strength to our demands and is happy to publish first instalment of data 

bank for your information and reference. The tables prepared are enclosed.  

 

3. Source of data collected are as under 

 

(a) Published Balance Sheets of Banks 

 

(b) Information collected from UFBU Constituents 

 

(c) RTI Route 

 

(d) News published in print/ electronic media 

 

 

3.   On this occasion, we make appeal to all our office bearers/ central committee members/ activists to share data/ 

information if they possess/ come across with us which will help us in developing Data Warehouse. Only 

precaution need to be taken is that information shared should be authentic and reliable. 

 

4. We are grateful to the constituents of UFBU who have shared with us some important information on pension 

funds.  
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                                      With Warm Greetings.,  

   

 

                                                                                                
Yours Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                
                                                                                                      (S. C. JAIN) 
                                                                                               GENERAL SECRETARY 
 
 
                                                                 

 


